
APPEAL 

Ukrainian Committee of Slavists to all Slavic organizations of all countries 

  

Dear colleagues! 

  

The Ukrainian Committee of Slavists appeals to all Slavic organizations in the world to 

strengthen their participation in organizing support for Ukraine  in the fight against Russia 

that started the war. 

We ask You to raise immediately before the Governments, political, public and media circles 

of Your countries the following issues: 

 

the need to immediately close the sky over Ukraine and introduce the no-fly zone; 

ensure the safety of Ukrainian nuclear power plants by international efforts; 

provide maximum possible assistance to Ukrainian cities and villages in which a humanitarian 

catastrophe is happening, because Russia soldiers kills innocent children and peaceful 

civilians; 

accept and take care of the refugees, who managed to escape from Ukraine; 

distribute honest and checked facts in the media space to spread the truth about Ukraine, its 

people, history, culture, language, mentality, and the facts about the mean awful unprovoked 

war Russia wages against Ukraine, including information about war crimes. 

 

We condemn Russia for the war against Ukraine, and we cancel any cooperation with Slavists 

in Russia and those who support Russia. 

  

With gratitude for understanding and help and wishes to all good people to live in peace and 

prosperity. 

  

Chairman of the Ukrainian Committee of Slavists, 

Academic of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine  

Oleksiy Onyshchenko 


